Christine Craggs and Pam Morley talk about the Christmas Tree Festivals held in the Chapel since 2016. This is the full transcript.

[bookmark: _GoBack]“We felt that we would just like to encourage more people to come into chapel, and to do this we had the idea, in 2016 of having a Christmas Tree Festival.  And what we felt was, we would ask different organisations in the village if they would like to decorate a Christmas tree for us that we could put in chapel at the beginning of December, at advent, and leave in chapel all over the festive period.  So, we decided we would do this, we sent out letters, and the first year we got seven Christmas trees in chapel, and we were highly delighted; they were lovely.  It wasn’t – we didn’t necessarily do it as a fundraising project, we just wanted to increase the people coming into chapel.  We served mince pies and teas and coffees, and we had a great response, and we were delighted with that.  And then we decided the second year, do you want to say, Pam? Well, the second year we decided to do the same thing and the numbers increased, the numbers of Christmas trees increased.  And also, people wanted to know how they could donate money, so we had a little plate put out and we asked for donations.  And so there were some donations made to the church, which was great, although this wasn’t our priority at all. And this year, 2018, was the last year that we’ve done it, and we had 18 Christmas trees, which we were highly delighted.  Some of them were done by individuals and some were done by different groups in the village, and it was just a really lovely atmosphere, and we hope that we will carry on and that this will be a regular date in our calendar.”
